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Executive Leaders Forum

Should you have any questions, please contact Magdalena Chyziak 
by email magdalena.chyziak@pl.pwc.com or 519507254

If you wish to attend the meeting please register by completing 
a registration form by 30 January 2017.

You are cordially invited to participate.

On behalf of PwC, we cordially invite you to attend the 5th meeting of the 
Executive Leaders Forum cycle, addressed to expatriates who hold executive 
positions and who live and work in Poland.

Evolving trends are changing the way in which tax functions operate both on 
a day-to-day basis and with long-term strategic planning. Technological and 
procedural changes will heavily affect the way companies operate and how 
board members should approach their tax strategy. That is why during the 
meeting we will be focusing on Tax Function of the Future. Join us to find 
out more.

During the event food and drink will be provided. We invite to join us for 
welcome drink starting from 5:30 pm.

Tomasz Barańczyk

Managing Partner
PwC in Poland

Joanna Narkiewicz-Tarłowska

Director
PwC in Poland The meeting will be held in English and is free of charge.

The event will take place on Thursday, 
2 February 2017 at 6:00 pm in The Place Restaurant 

(Plac Europejski 1 Street, Warsaw)

Agenda

5:30 pm

6:00 pm

6:15 pm

Welcome drink and registration

Official opening
Tomasz Barańczyk, Managing Partner
of Tax and Legal Department, PwC 
Joanna Narkiewicz-Tarłowska, Director 
of Tax and Legal Department, PwC

Tax Function of the Future
Jan Wacławek, Partner of Tax and Legal 
Department, PwC
Mikołaj Woźniak, Director of Tax 
and Legal Department, PwC
Marcin Sidelnik, Director of Tax 
and Legal Department, PwC

7:00 pm Coctail and networking

http://www.pwc.pl/pl/forms/event/executive-leaders-forum-en.html

